
 

BROUGHTY FERRY COMMUNITY COUNCIL ANNOUNCES 
APPOINTMENT OF NEW CHAIRMAN 

Broughty Ferry Community Council is delighted to announce the 
appointment of Neil Cooney as its new Chairman. Neil has been an 
active member of the Community Council since 2015. 

As a Place Management Consultant his understanding of 
community affairs is of the highest order. His enthusiasm for raising 
the profile of deserving causes has been well documented through 
the high profile, fund raising, successful campaign ‘Maggies 
Penguin Parade’ in 2018 and his role as Project Manager of the 
hugely successful fund raiser ‘Oor Wullie’s Big Bucket Trail’, which 
went Scotland wide in 2019. 

After chairing our March meeting, he said,” I’m genuinely very 
pleased to sit as Chair of Broughty Ferry Community Council, a 
group which exists to reflect the views of the community and to 
promote the interests of Broughty Ferry as a whole. As such, I look 
forward to playing a positive role in conversations with my fellow 
residents and thinking creatively about what we can do to 
collectively improve the lives of all of our citizens.    

Since the outbreak of COVID-19, communities have sprung into 
action and Broughty Ferry is no different. Neighbours are 
connecting and looking out for each other, informal support 
groups have organised and we are all more aware of the value of 
social connections, neighbourliness and a sense of belonging. I 
feel BFCC has a key role to play in understanding our area’s 
needs and strengths to ensure the area has a strong community 
infrastructure and is ultimately supportive of all citizens.” 
 


